PRESS RELEASE

Petitions from DISCOMS for determination of tariff for the year 2013-14 and true up for
the year 2011-12 are under process in DERC. Comments and suggestions/objections
from stake-holders have already been invited/received through Public Notices. In the
Public Notices it was specified that those who wish to participate in the Public Hearings
may mention it in their response. On the basis of this a Public Hearing in respect of
Industrial and Commercial category, DMRC, DIAL, Railways and Govt. agencies was held

on 17" of May 2013. All those who expressed their desire to participate in this public

hearing were invited to attend the Public Hearing.

Similarly a separate Public Hearing (spread over 2-3 days) will be held in respect of
domestic category also in which all those stake-holders who have expressed their desire
to attend will be invited in separate groups. The dates of the Public Hearing for the
domestic category will be intimated separately. DERC is committed to observe full

transparency in its working and to provide full opportunity to all stakeholders to give

their suggestions/comments in the consultation process.
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